
The FEMA Center for Domestic Preparedness (CDP) in collaboration with 
the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office of the Assistant 
Secretary for Preparedness and Response’s Division of National Healthcare 
Preparedness Programs has developed a one-day, 8-hour Health Sector 
Emergency Preparedness Course. The course is designed to provide 
training to health care providers and suppliers in the achievement of the 
four core elements outlined in the September 2016 Emergency 
Preparedness Requirements for Medicare and Medicaid Participating 
Providers and Suppliers Final Rule. The CDP will provide this training in 
coordination with interested Health Care Coalitions (HCCs). Host 
responsibilities would consist of providing a classroom or auditorium 
capable of seating the expected audience, supporting recruitment of an 
appropriate audience from the 17 identified providers and suppliers, and 
providing a point of contact to coordinate the class with the CDP. Below are 
some of the critical skill sets learned during this training:  

A. Understand specific healthcare provider and supplier emergency
preparedness requirements as outlined in the CMS Emergency
Preparedness Requirements for Medicare and Medicaid Participating
Providers and Suppliers Rule.

B. Develop knowledge and skill in achieving relevant emergency
preparedness elements for your healthcare provider or supplier type.
Recognize by the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), to
include the advantages and disadvantages of each level.

Please apply for training on https://cdp.dhs.gov/students 

Locate the box that says ‘HAVE A PROMO CODE” Course information is 18N-0772 HSEP. 

Key Contact: LaShanda Hernandez 

Lashanda.hernandez@dshs.texas.gov/ 817.264.4512 phone 

Class information: 

April 11, 2018. 8 A.M. 
Located at 1301 South Bowen Rd. Arlington, TX 76013. 2nd floor 

“The staff are the ultimate 
professionals  

and go beyond the norm to aid 
responders and point us in  
the right direction. I have 

 found a ready font of 
 information and I look  
forward to going each  

and every time. I regularly  
speak to other groups  

regarding the CDP and  
recommend the center for 
training. Keep up the good 

work!”  

-Kristjan Rahe; Captain;
Mecklenburg 

 Sheriff's Office; North 
Carolina 

https://cdp.dhs.gov/students



